

05 January 2017

Mr P McDowell
Prospect Vale Primary School
Prospect Vale
Heald Green
CHEADLE
Cheshire
SK8 3RJ

St Ann's Hospice

St Ann's Road North, Heald Green, Cheadle, Cheshire SK8 3SZ Tel: 0161 437 8136 Fax: 0161 498 9640 www.sah.org.uk

Our reference:

Fundraising Department GT / KS

Direct Dial: (0161) 498 3630 Email: khoyle@sah.org.uk

Your reference: 1122400076

Receipt:

850035

Dear Mr McDowell

On behalf of St Ann's Hospice, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of £52.73. I am pleased to let you know that this kind gift will be used in the best possible way to support our Inpatient, Day Therapy and Community Services. Please accept this letter as our official receipt.

As I am sure you are aware, St Ann's is a truly special place. Our focus is always on providing the best possible care and support for both our patients and their families, ensuring that we are there when they need us most.

It really is no understatement to say that St Ann's was built and is still running today, through the kindness and generosity of individuals and groups just like yourselves. Only 35% of our funding comes from the Government and as such we rely heavily on our wonderful local community who help us to raise the £16,000 we need every day in order to keep our doors open and ensure our services are kept running. There is absolutely no doubt that without this consideration and support, St Ann's simply wouldn't be able to exist and continue to offer these vital services.

Once again, on behalf of all here at St Ann's, may I say a huge **thank you** for your incredible support and wish you all the very best for the year ahead.

Yours sincerely

Kathryn Hoyle

Community Fundraising Officer





